
 

Municipality of Anchorage 
Project Management & Engineering  

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO BEGIN CONSTRUCTION  

Be advised that the construction of Hillcrest Drive School Crosswalk at Minnesota Off-Ramp 
project shown on the attached map is scheduled to begin on or about August 31, 2015, with a 
completion date on or about September 18, 2015.  These dates may vary. 

Date: 

Description: 

 August 31, 2015 

Hillcrest Dr School Crosswalk, Project No. 14-57 

Contract No.:  2014/2015 Miscellaneous Construction Contract 

Contractor:  Jason Everard, JTA Construction, LLC 

Grids:  SW 1528 

Project Manager:  Russell Oswald, PE, 343-8196 

Project Administrator:  Melinda Tsu, PE, 343-8110 

If this work requires coordination with your organization or if you have planned construction in the same 
area, please call the Project Manager or Project Administrator. 

Attachment:  Map 

Distribution: 

Sent via email: 
APD Traffic Unit 
ML&P Engineering Division 
M&O Street Maintenance Dispatch 
PM&E 
Boutet Company: 
 Jacques Boutet  
 Brian Crewdson 
 Todd Jacobson 
Anchorage Downtown 
Anchorage Downtown – Jeff Robinson 
Anchorage Roads 
Assembly Members  - Ernie Hall, Tim Steele 
AWWU Engineering 
Transit, Randy Bergt 
Chugach Electric 
Community Development 
PTS - Dean Karcz 
DOT&PF 
Enstar Natural Gas: 
 Alicia Martinez 
 Joe Lepley 
 Vincent Robinson 
GCI, David Blehm 
DHHS, Shelley Griffith 

ACS - Larry Smith 
AFD – Denis LeBlanc 
MMO – Joy Maglaqui 
Mayor’s Office 
OEO 
Parks and Rec 
ROW 
Risk Management 
TBC -  Todd Jacobson 
USPS: 
 Andrea Hotchkin 
 Dawn Peppinger 
 Rita Oliver 
ASD Facilities: 
 Debbie Green 
 Candace Thompson 
 Jerrian Bundy 
 Dana Menendez 
State Reps - Berta Gardner, Harriet Drummond 
 
Sent by fax: 
OSHA: 269-4950 
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